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The Lord is Risen!  Alleluia! 
Happy Easter! 

 

 
 

We will continue to Livestream our Sunday Mass on the vigil. 

  

https://www.youtube.com/c/HolyCrossNG


 

 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Online Mass Request using E-Transfer Payment 

We now have a process setup to accept mass requests online 
the ability to pay for them using e-transfer 

  

https://holycrosskemptville.breezechms.com/form/7d9a58


 

 


